The Council is charged to elect annually a Faculty Secretary. The Executive Committee of the
Academic Council (ECAC) wishes to nominate Professor John Staddon for reelection to this
position.

Note: Additional candidates may be nominated from the floor of the Council or by contacting
the Academic Council office prior to the April 22 meeting. Consent from the candidate(s) must
be obtained prior to nomination.

NOMINEE FOR FACULTY SECRETARY

John E. R. Staddon is a James B. Duke Professor and Professor of Neurobiology and Biology,
Emeritus, and his area of research is the psychology and biology of adaptive behavior. Professor
Staddon joined Duke in 1967. He has served on the Academic Computing Advisory Committee
(predecessor to ITAC), Administrative Oversight Committee (predecessor to PACOR),
Trustee/Faculty Committee on Honorary Degrees, Academic Priorities Committee, Founders
Day Planning Committee, Distinguished Professors Committee, and Harassment Grievance
Board. Professor Staddon had a long record of service on the Academic Council prior to his
previous elections as Faculty Secretary in 2002 and 2004 and member of ECAC, ex officio, since
2005.



